
 
From: Rosanne Kernerman  
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 9:55 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application #: A-2024-0204 - Regarding: Stephane Lubin and Amanda 
Lubin at 20 Coronation circle minor variation. 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Name: Rosanne and Doron Kernerman 
Address: 25 Coronation Circle, Brampton, Ont. L6Z 4A8 
Email :  

 
Application #: A-2024-0204 
  
  
Dear City of Brampton and the Committee of Adjustments,  
  
Our names are Rosanne and Doron Kernerman and we live right across the street from the 
property in question. We are at 25 Coronation Circle.  
  
 We would like to comment on the application for Minor Variance of our neighbors, 
Stephane Lubin and Amanda Lubin, who reside at 20 Coronation Circle in Brampton. 
  
We, 100%, agree with granting our neighbours their request to vary the width of their 
driveway. The intricate and eye-pleasing work that they did to beautify their entire property 
is a welcome contribution to our street and the thought of them having to break it or modify 
it in anyway is completely appalling to us.  
  
We have no issue with this variance being granted and in fact look forward to it. Their 
driveway does not interfere with anyone's day to day activities in the least and only adds to 
the beauty of our street! 
  
 Sincerely, 
  
Rosanne and Doron Kernerman 
 
 
From: Rosanne Kernerman   
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 11:02 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Application #: A-2024-0204 - Regarding: Stephane Lubin and 
Amanda Lubin at 20 Coronation circle minor variation.  



 
Hello,  
 
Rosanne and Doron Kernerman from 25 Coronation Circle, Brampton Ont, L6Z 4A8. 
 
We give our full authorization to post any of our correspondences to the revised agenda for 
Stephane Lubin and Amanda Lubin, who reside at 20 Coronation Circle in Brampton.  
 
Thank you 
Rosanne and Doron Kernerman 
 


